
To Committee Secretary 
Community Support and Services Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld 4000 
 

Purpose of email: 

I DO NOT support or DO NOT want an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 
2022) 

• The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID 
numbers. The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data.  

• As humans we want to get on with lives and live with Covid both vaccinated or 
not, as it has been proven the vaccination does not stop a person getting Covid or 
spreading it. 

• There has been no real evidence supplied to the public that back up the repeated 
mantra that “getting vaccinated will stop a person from getting it worse than if 
they were not vaccinated” “the modelling shows” etc. And from my personal 
experience within family and community it is the other way around. The 
vaccinated are getting it worse and more frequently than the unvaccinated. 

• People are losing their livelihood based on a vaccination status that is not 
relevant now with the evidence that the vaccine does not stop a person from 
getting or spreading covid, and most people without underlying health issues 
recover quickly and well. 

• This decision to extend the Bill using exaggerated data also need to consider 
other health issues that have been ignored during this Emergency Bill. As living 
breathing humans, we have had enough. 

o People are committing suicide  
o Families broken 
o Careers destroyed  
o Disease and cancers not diagnosed  
o Loss of trust in health professionals  
o Children’s development slowed through loss of school and mask wearing 
o Mental health issues  
o Division  

• There are many articles from credible professionals identifying the 
inappropriateness of the PCR test and mask use. 

Kind Regards  
 
Davina Kelly 
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